LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 7th FEBRUARY 2014 1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham (Chairperson), David Higham, Ste Hunt, Tommy Hutchinson, Colin McCall (DAO), Ian Pickett and David Smith. 
APOLOGIES
Leigh Hawksworth, Ian Littlewood and Ian Pickett.
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MINUTES
· We are still awaiting a response from the Deputy Safety Officer and Head Steward with regards to supporters leaving the ground by walking past PK1 and PK2.

· West Brom and Stoke have replied to the Chairperson concerning the letter he sent them about the number of wheelchair places allocated to disabled supporters.
TICKETING UPDATE
There was no ticketing update.
DLO UPDATE
· The DAO will provide an update at the next meeting. 

MEMBERSHIP

· Nothing to add this month

SOCIAL
· The Player of the Season party originally scheduled for May is now in all probability going to be held in August due to end of season player commitments and the World Cup.

· The Committee are considering a Sportsman’s Dinner in May similar to last September’s one.

PODCAST
· The Podcast has received 90 hits so far, this is seen as a success.

· LDSA president interview is scheduled for the next Podcast.

· Arrangements are to be made to obtain the Brendan Rodgers Christmas Party speech for inclusion in a Podcast.
AOB
· LDSA merchandise now has a link on the webpage including photographs of the items for sale.

· In light of the LDSA’S Communications Officer’s request to give money to a nominated charity, consideration is to be given to any charities which we may want to donate funds to. David Higham is to provide us with some criteria for charity funding in order that we may consider this further.

· It appears that the on-line ticket sales for disabled supporters will not be available for the next member’s sale in July. Although it seems that Ticketmaster is one of two companies who consider they have made a breakthrough in computer software to enable this to happen in the near future.

· The Stadium Consultation Group have met and appointed a spokesperson.
NEXT MEETING
· Friday 7th March 2014. 
· If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07507 189263. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.
